
                      Early Years Foundation Stage Weekly Update   

 

 

Friday 8th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It has been lovely to welcome the children into our nursery and reception classes.  As a team 

we are thrilled with how well the children have settled into nursery/school life.   

Below is a weekly update from all three EYFS classes.  Every Friday, a weekly update is added 

to our class pages as well as to the EYFS Newsletter section on the school website.  We hope 

you enjoy reading and seeing what has been happening each week in your child’s class.   

As a staff team, we look forward to working with you and your child.   

Have a lovely weekend.   

Mrs Reeve & the EYFS Team 

reeve@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our EYFS Mission Statement 

Messages 

 If you are yet to join your child’s class Facebook group, please use the links 

provided below.  The groups are closed groups, so only parents/carers of the 

children in the class can join and see the posts.   

Salesbury CE Sunshine Class 23-24 | Facebook 

Salesbury CE Star Class 23-24 | Facebook 

Salesbury CE Moon Class 23-24 | Facebook 

mailto:reeve@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/groups/3701246363437455/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/620054983449102/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/603566968640129/


Class Sunshine 

 

Welcome to Salesbury Nursery, known as Sunshine Class within 

school. What a fantastic start to the new year we have had. The 

children have taken all the changes in their stride and have 

quickly settled and started to learn our class routines. It has 

been a real joy to see their smiling faces each morning. 

This week we have been focusing our attention on learning the 

names of our new friends, learning where toys belong, being 

independent and having fun. As many of you are aware, 

painting has been a very popular activity!  

Here are a few reminders: 

 Please bring wellies and slippers if you haven’t done so already. 

 Children should bring a named water bottle every day. We encourage children to 

drink water, not juice. 

 Children who stay all day should bring a piece of fruit or a vegetable to eat in the 

afternoon. Please put their name on it. 

 You are invited to become a member of our Facebook group- Salesbury CE Sunshine Class 

23-24 | Facebook    Only parents and carers may join this group. We post regular 

messages and photos during the week and send out reminders of special events 

taking place.  

 Please label all items of clothing, we already have a new jumper with no name in it.  

Please feel free to speak to a member of staff before or after 

school if you have any questions, or alternatively you can email us 

on the email adresses below. Mrs O’Mahoney works everyday 

except Wednesdays, when Miss Healey works in nursery, so 

please bear this in mind if your email is concerning pick up or 

absence on Wednesdays.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Mrs O’Mahoney and Miss Healey 

omahoney@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk           healey@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/3701246363437455
https://www.facebook.com/groups/3701246363437455
mailto:omahoney@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:healey@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk


                    Class Star & Class Moon 
 

 

Our Reception children have had a wonderful start to the year! 

We are so proud of how well they have all done this week, 

getting used to their new classrooms, teachers and friends, and 

beginning to settle into new routines. This week we have been 

focusing on getting to know our new friends, exploring all the 

exciting areas in our classrooms and outdoor area, being 

independent and having lots of fun! We have also been reading 

the story ‘Space Mice’ by Lori Haskins Houran and have done 

lots of space-themed activities such as splatter space paintings 

and building rocket ships. 

Here are a few reminders: 

 Thank you for your cooperation in leaving children at the gate in the morning. This 

really helps them to get into the routine of saying goodbye at the gate and making 

their own way into the classroom. 

 Children should bring a named water bottle to school each day. This should be water, 

not juice, and we encourage children to drink regularly throughout the day. 

 Please bring wellies and slippers if you have not done so already.  

 You are invited to become a member of our Facebook group. Only parents and carers 

may join this group. We post regular messages and photos during the week and send 

out reminders of special events taking place.  

 

Please feel free to speak to a member of the team before or after 

school if you have any questions or you can email us at the email 

addresses below. We do ask that you do include both of us in your 

emails, so that we are all in the picture and someone can get back to 

you as soon as possible.  

Well done Reception and have a fantastic weekend, 

Miss Cummins and Miss Pomfret 

cummins@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk     pomfret@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

 

mailto:cummins@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:pomfret@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk

